
May 19, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Attached is the Fourth Grade At Home Learning Plan that begins tomorrow.   It is also posted to 

our school webpage. 

 

Typically in the spring of fourth grade, we teach one Growth & Development lesson.  We split 

the boys and girls and show a video about changes that happen during puberty.  If you are 

looking for resources to help you with this topic at home, Mr. B shared the following videos 

with us: 

- Boys: ​https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G57Suq7JpQE 

- Girls: ​https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OR1XJZ0xRSo 

 

Thank you for all you are doing to help your child during this final push to the end of the year. 

We appreciate you!  

 

The Fourth Grade Team 

Mr. Grant, Miss Greer, & Mrs. Sturz 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G57Suq7JpQE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OR1XJZ0xRSo

